

Name:
 Date: ... / ... /20...
 Class: S6
 Tel: 034.200.9294



Vocabulary:.....
 Reading:
 Mini Test:

WEEK 2: SHOPPING

Vocabulary & PET Speaking

- ❖ **Lưu ý 1:** Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu đề có chú thích nghĩa: con về nhà chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ nhé.
- ❖ **Lưu ý 2:** Con không sử dụng dạng viết tắt của các trợ động từ ở thể phủ định.
- ❖ **Lưu ý 3:** Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.
- ❖ **Lưu ý 4:** Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài đọc.

A. VOCABULARY

No.	Words	Meaning/Definition	No.	Words	Meaning/Definition
1	refund (n)	tiền hoàn lại	10	sell like hot cakes (idiom)	bán chạy
2	receipt (n)	hóa đơn	11	shop around (phr.v)	so sánh giá và chất lượng giữa các cửa hàng với nhau
3	label (n)	nhãn hiệu	12	food court (n.phr)	khu ăn uống (thường trong trung tâm thương mại)
4	cashier (n)	thu ngân	13	grocery store (n.phr)	tiệm tạp hóa
5	discount (n/v)	giảm giá	14	fitting room (n.phr)	phòng thử đồ
6	customer (n)	khách hàng	15	bargain (n)	món hàng có giá cả hời
7	service (n)	dịch vụ	16	champion (n)	nhà vô địch
8	economical (adj)	tiết kiệm	17	medal (n)	huy chương
9	window shopping (n.phr)	xem hàng hóa nhưng không có ý định mua	18	unusual (adj)	kỳ lạ

- ❖ **Note :** n = noun: danh từ, adj = adjective: tính từ, n.phr = noun phrase: cụm danh từ, phr.v = phrasal verb: cụm động từ, idiom: thành ngữ
- ❖ Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chính phát âm theo từ điển và chép vào vở mỗi từ **1 dòng** vào vở ghi.

B. HOMEWORK

Exercise 1: Circle the correct answer

0. You can get a *service* / *medal* / *discount* from the shop on its opening day.

1. Mom told me to buy some eggs from the **grocery store / fitting room / food court**.
2. We will **shop around / window shopping / discount** and decide where to buy the table.
3. Do you know where the **fitting room / label / cashier** is, I need to try this on (*mặc thử*)?
4. Remember to take the **receipt / refund / bargain** in case you want to return the clothes.

Exercise 2: Fill in the blanks with words in the box

discount

~~cashier~~

customers

fitting room

economical

labels

Lyn entered her favourite shop and asked the (0) cashier at the *counter* (*quầy*), "Excuse me, do you have any special (1) _____ today?" The cashier nodded and explained, "Yes, we have a great discount of 20% on all of our *items* (*món hàng*) for our regular (2) _____." Lyn was happy to hear that and started to look around. She saw some of her favourite (3) _____ on the shelves and went to the (4) _____ to try the clothes on. After that, she went to the cashier to pay and felt so *satisfied* (*hài lòng*) with her (5) _____ shopping.

Exercise 3: Complete the missing words

0. Some dinosaurs are meat-eating animals.

1. Laurie went to the g _ _ _ _ _ s _ _ _ e to pick up some food for dinner.
2. After shopping at the mall for 2 hours, Lyn decided to check out the f _ _ _ _ o _ _ t for a quick lunch.
3. Jack wasn't planning to buy anything, so he just enjoyed w _ _ _ _ w s _ o _ p _ _ g at all the store displays.
4. The phone Jay saw in the shop yesterday seems to be e _ o n _ _ i _ _ _.
5. If they are not happy about the clothes, they can ask for a r _ _ _ _ d from the store.

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Celismar Guzman – a young swimming champion

If you look at 8-year-old Celismar Guzman, she doesn't look strong at all. That is until you see her in the water. Guzman has already won a gold medal in the National Swimming Competition. And, no, that 8 is not a mistake. She is E-I-G-H-T!



Guzman started swimming as a hobby, like all her friends. She has been swimming for only 18 months, but she's already been named National Swimming Champion in her age group in her country. She believes that she can do everything she wants to do in the world of swimming. It's already her life.

Her swimming coach, Morag Betz, explained that Guzman, known as Celi, didn't start as a champion. She had to practise a lot to get here.

A few months ago she also took part in the Junior Olympics and she improved her time by 4 seconds. She came home with four gold medals and one silver medal. "I did really well in all the races," she said. "Now I am second in the whole United States for my age group."

She also says, "I am pleased with everything I have done. Both of my parents were athletes. Sport is what my family does." So what comes next for this 8-year-old winner in the water? "I want to win in the next Olympics," she said.

14. What is unusual about Guzman?
 - A. She doesn't like water at all.
 - B. She is very strong for her age.
 - C. She is strong until she gets into the water.
15. What is swimming for Guzman?
 - A. the most important thing in her life
 - B. just a good hobby
 - C. a way to have fun with friends
16. Betz says that Guzman
 - A. needs to practise more.
 - B. was a champion from the beginning.
 - C. is doing well because she works hard.
17. What happened to Guzman in the Junior Olympics?
 - A. She swam faster than ever before.
 - B. She won gold medals in all her races.
 - C. She didn't do as well as she wanted.
18. Guzman says
 - A. she is not sure what will happen next.
 - B. she wants to swim with her parents at the Olympics.
 - C. she is doing what her parents do.

For each question, choose the correct answer.

A successful singer

Carol is a singer in a pop group. Her story is unusual. Carol is in a group called *Girls Together*. "I started singing to other people in church when I was eight" she says. "I've always loved singing. I sing all the time at home. Actually, the only time I didn't sing was during my school lessons because my teachers would not have been happy."

When Carol was sixteen, she was in a singing competition on the TV. Her dream was to be a famous singer, like Madonna or Lady Gaga. "I hadn't thought about being in a group. I didn't have any friends who sang or played the guitar or drums," she says.



Carol got a big surprise during the competition because the music teachers wanted to put her in a group with three other girls. She told her parents she wasn't happy because no one would know her as a singer on her own. Carol's parents just wanted her to be happy.

Although Carol wanted to sing on her own, she spent some time with the other girls and saw that she could have lots of fun with them. So she decided to sing with them. The music teachers told her that she had made the most important decision of her life.

Now the group is famous and all the girls are making a lot of money. However, Carol loves singing in the group for other reasons. Carol says, "We have been to so many wonderful places and different countries. I miss my parents but the other girls are like my new family and this helps me not to feel sad."

14. Where does Carol say she first started to sing in front of people?
 - A. at home
 - B. in school
 - C. in church
15. Carol says that
 - A. she had always wanted to sing on her own.
 - B. none of her friends thought she was a good singer.
 - C. she tried to find some friends to start a band.
16. What did Carol think when the teachers wanted to put her in a group?
 - A. It would be better than singing on her own.
 - B. She wouldn't be known as a solo singer.
 - C. Her parents would be happier.
17. Why did Carol finally decide to join the group?
 - A. Her teachers told her she had to.
 - B. She liked the other girls in the group.
 - C. She didn't think she was good enough on her own.
18. What does Carol say she likes most about being in the group?
 - A. travelling
 - B. the money
 - C. being away from home

Exercise 1: Circle the correct answer

0. The family booked a voyage / city centre to explore a new country.
1. The passengers / travel agent / flights showed us how to get the visa for our trip.
2. Kate bought her tickets / passports / airports online a few weeks ago.
3. The flight arrived and departed from the airport / platform / excursion.
4. The family enjoyed their time in the ship during the flight / voyage / land.
5. Remember to pack (đóng gói) your passport / suitcase / ticket carefully.

Exercise 2: Circle the mistake and correct it

0. Did you calls her parents to pick her up? call
A B C
1. Recently, the family has watches a movie together.
A B C
2. She has not collectted the plastic bottles on the street.
A B C
3. The team has won the championship since 3 years in a row.
A B C
4. Has you been to the Gaming Center before?
A B C
5. Jane has watches a sad film and she is crying now.
A B C

Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để Starlink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo. Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!

